
           

 

          April 22, 2016 

 

Dear Slice-of-the-Pie Member, 

Thank you all for your continued support! The 2015/2016 membership was able to give over $19,000 to 

the parish. We had increased the membership from 300 to 350 and added a fourth monthly prize of 

$125. Unfortunately, our final count was at 290. Therefore, Fr. Tom and the committee are going to 

return to the 300 member limit and the prior prize schedule which still gives you 49 chances to win! We 

are looking forward to the 2016/2017 year and are enclosing a membership application with this letter. 

Please fill it out as soon as possible to secure your spot and good luck! 

 

We will have the drawing for the GRAND PRIZES on Sunday, May 15th, 2016 in St. Julie Hall after the 

11:00am Mass. The hall is behind St. Joseph Church on Main Street. Come join us for a slice of pie, ice 

cream and drinks. Please return the slip at the bottom of this letter to the office by May 10th. We don't 

want to run out of food! 

 

Thank you again for your support! 

Peace,  

 

Diane Cormier 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

GRAND PRIZE DRAWING - RSVP 

Name ________________________________________________________ 

# Attending ________________ 

Please return this portion to the Parish Office by May, 10, 2016 


